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12th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
From after half term (24th February) we would like to ask you as Nursery Parents/Carers to please 
wait by the gate on the Key Stage 1 playground instead of waiting outside the Nursery door please 
until a member of staff comes and opens the gate.  Signs will be put up to show you where to wait. 
 
We are asking this as we have some concerns about safety of children, including older children, 
playing on the climbing frame and with some of the equipment before school.  Additionally, the Early 
Years staff would like to be able to set up their outdoor learning activities before school and it is not 
always possible to do with children in the area, especially if they need to move large equipment - 
again they are thinking about the safety of the children.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. I hope you have a lovely half term and we look forward to 
seeing all of the children and you back after half term.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Slight 
Head of Foundation Stage 
 


